
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Camden’s PHA 5 Year 2010-2014 and 2010 
Annual Plan is available for 45-day public review.  The review period is from August 26, 
2009 through October 12, 2009.  The plan can be reviewed at the following HACC 
offices in Camden, NJ; Executive Office, 2021 Watson St. 2nd Floor; Branch Village, 10th 
St. & Ferry Ave.; Ablett Village, State St. & River Rd.; Mickle Tower, 200 Mickle Blvd.; 
Kennedy Tower, 2021 Watson St. 1st Floor; Westfield Tower, 3199 Westfield Ave.; 
McGuire Gardens, 114 Boyd St.; Baldwin’s Run 400 Dudley St.; Baldwin’s Run Senior 
Apts., 3195 Westfield Ave. and Chelton Terrace, 721 Chelton Ave.  All 
comments/concerns and suggestions must be submitted in writing to the attention of Ms. 
Christina Tinsley and can be mailed or hand-delivered to any of the above listed locations 
no later than October 12, 2009.  A subsequent Public Notice will be published to 
announce the Public Hearing date on the plan.  
 
Maria Marquez, Ph.D. 
Executive Director  

 
 


